
      

      

     

January 8th, 2003 

 

Dear colleagues, 

 

I am pleased to announce you the EMBO workshop on “Biological 

Implications of Macromolecular Crowding” to be held in 14-18 June 

2003 in Las Navas del Marqués, Avila, Spain.  The workshop program has 

been planned to call attention to the broad variety of biochemical and 

biophysical phenomena influenced by macromolecular crowding, and to be of 

interest to both theoreticians and experimentalists.   

 

Further information about the current stage of the workshop can be found at 

the workshop web page available at the following URL address: 

 

http://www.cib.csic.es/~revers/embo2003/index.htm 

 

On behalf of the organizing committee, I invite your participation, and would 

appreciate your bringing this announcement to the attention of your 

colleagues and students.  Because the limited number of places a selection 

procedure will be implemented.  The deadline for application is March 

28th, 2003.  Please contact me regarding any further questions you may 

have about the workshop.   

 

With my regards and best wishes for 2003, 

 

 

Germán Rivas 
CIB-CSIC 
E-mail: grivas@cib.csic.es 
 

 


